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E Shmuel Greenberg
mayor of Beit shemesh

B”h, Sivan 26, 5784

July 2, 2024

Dear Mr. Blake

Mayor of Cocoa

I hope this letter finds you well.

Allow me to introduce myself. My name is Shmuel Greenberg and | am the newly elected
Mayor of Beit Shemesh. | am a former deputy mayor in Beit Shemesh and have always
attributed great importance to our relationship with Cocoa.

I have heard a great deal about the strong partnership between our two cities, including
the productive collaboration and mutual delegations that have taken place over the
years. | am committed to continuing and strengthening this relationship during my term
in office.

As Mayor, | believe that our connections are of great importance. They allow us to share
ideas, host friendly delegations and allow for more understanding.

I am confident that the Foreign Relations Department in our city, under the leadership of
Councilman Mr. Zvi Wolicki will continue to drive this relationship forward. | look forward
to many more years ahead of cooperation and to further strengthen the bond between
our two cities.

Also, | would love to have the opportunity in the current term to come and visit the city of
Cocoa to meet face to face, see and examine additional ways to strengthen the alliance
between the cities.

Sincerely,
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Shmuel Greenberg

Mayor of Beit Shemesh
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